
 
 

 

Bulletin 21 for Parents/Guardians  

02-February-2021 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians; 

I hope this bulletin finds you well as we enter week 4 of remote teaching and learning. 

A few reminders/notices: 

• An announcement is expected this week re: Leaving Cert and Junior Cert exams. I will 
inform you as soon as we receive official word from the DES with updates. 

• If you are checking your child’s engagement on VSWare please look at BEHAVIOUR and 
not ATTENDANCE. It is under the behaviour tab that teachers are recording engagement.  

• https://www.webwise.ie/ is an excellent website for Parents in terms of online safety. It 
includes heading such as: 

o Advice for Parents 
o Videos for Parents 
o Apps explained 
o Talking Points 
o Be in ctrl: How to keep your child safe online. 

• A gentle reminder that teachers are available from 8.30am to 4.30pm each week day. 
• A subject choice AND programme choice (TY, LCA, LCVP) zoom meeting will take place for 

parents/guardians of 3rd years and TYS on Feb 25th at 7pm. Link to follow. This is a very 
important meeting as planning for next year has already begun. 

Thank you all for your continued support, 

Stay safe, 

____________________ 

Rachel O’ Connor, 

Principal. 
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We are facing extraordinary times, and we are in this together as a community but the most important 
thing for us all to remember is the ‘This storm will pass’ and we will be stronger as a result. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a safe, healthy, happy and peaceful 
Christmas,  

On behalf of us all in Ramsgrange Community School,  

Best wishes and stay safe, 

Rachel O’ Connor and Tracey Edwards 

Principal             Deputy Principal. 

 


